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Hi Everyone... We had 13 members/spouses attend this year’s PSF dinner. Another great event 
and our Hardy fishing package went for $360, so our total dollar commitment was just over 
$1000.  The highlight of the night was a special recognition to Bernie Heinrichs for his work on 
the top end of the Millstone River and keeping the water flow going in the river over the 
summer. Great work Whispering Beaver! 
 


